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PLANNING DEPT.
August 2, 2015

Re: The City ofMedford Urban Growth Boundary Amendment

To: The Mayor and City Councilors of Medford, and to the City Planning Department

I would like to thank your "contact person", Joe Slaughter, for informing me that there was one,
and only one, residential area in MD 6 which was not represented in our already submitted
Petition (exhibit J): the Myers Road area. I had originally believed this area belonged to MD 7.

Canvassing this area, we were very happy to find that the great majority of property owners of
the Myers Road area feel the same way as we do here on Star Lite Lane, Reed Lane, and the
affected South Stage properties, and were more than happy to add their names to our Petition.

Please accept the enclosed appendix, which contains the signatures of most of the property
owners from the Myers Road area, to our first petition (exhibit J), with this explanation for its
delayed appearance.

Being grateful for your patience and attention, [ am,

Robert Broadway



APPENDIX TO THE PETITION

THE FOLLOWING SIGNATURES ARE FROM THE MYERS ROAD AREA OF MD 6
UNDER CONSIDERAnON FORANNEXAnON INTOTHE CITYOF MEDFORD, WHO
HEREBY DECLARE THEIR WISH...(ALONG WITH THE ABOVE SIGNATORY
RESIDENTS ANDPROPERTY OWNERS OF STARLITE LANE, REEDS LANE, AND THE
AFFECTED SOUTH STAGE PROPERTIES)...TO PETITION THE CITYOF MEDFORD
TO REMAIN IN THE URBAN GROWTH RESERVE AT THIS TIME.
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